
      

 

October 17-21, 2022 

BELL SCHEDULE 

1st – 7:15 – 8:45     2nd 8:50 – 10:20        3rd 10:25 – 11:55     4th 12:20 – 1:45  

• Many thanks to the families who have submitted their student dues! If you 
have not done so, please don’t forget to take care of your student dues as soon as 
possible.  The $50 donation toward enhancing the COL student experience is tax 
deductible. https://secure.qgiv.com/for/pscfd 
• Due to circumstances beyond our control, the Glow Run has been 
cancelled. Please get ready for the COLor Run to be held in the spring!  
• The high school first quarter has ended, and high school grades have been 
published to Focus Portal.  Report cards have been mailed to parents of students 
with high school grades of D or F.   
• Senior Yearbook pages and yearbook ordering are currently available on 

Lumens. 

https://polk.augusoft.net/index.cfm?method=Merchandise.MerchandiseListing&in

t_category_id=4&int_sub_category_id=16 

• College spring schedules will go live on Passport on 10/17/22.  Please 

prepare to send your schedule requests to Dr. Preston by 10/20/22.  Please watch 

the scheduling PowerPoint presentation that has been posted on Canvas.  You may 

see Dr. Preston if you have questions after viewing the presentation.  

• Parents, if you need to update your contact information, please come into 

the COL office to see Ms. Matel, and bring your ID.  

 

“Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated.” – R. Collier 
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